Ryan D. Shaw

743 Colonial Ct.
Birmingham, MI 48009
(734) 355-3844

July 9, 2010
Human Resources

Cedar Springs Public Schools

204 E. Muskegon Street

Cedar Springs, MI 49319
To Whom It May Concern:

My passion for music education and my strong teaching experience make me well-suited to be the next assistant band director in Cedar Springs.  I know that the band program is high-achieving and well-rounded, and I would be thrilled to work in such a successful and vibrant school district.  
When I read the job posting, I was so excited to see how well I fit the position.  Because of my experience in both middle and high school settings, I am well-versed in planning and executing an exciting music curriculum.  My efforts in the Berkley School District have led to increased retention and recruitment.  In concert performance, my ensembles have been acclaimed locally and have earned strong festival ratings.  On the marching field, I have significant experience leading a 100 member group, and I have written my own drill charts for our last four shows.  My jazz bands perform in the community and collaborate with artists such as Kris Johnson of the Count Basie Orchestra.   My chamber groups receive superior ratings at MSBOA State Festival, and my soloists often qualify for the Michigan Youth Arts Festival and All-State ensembles. 

I know that you are looking for a good communicator, a collaborative teacher, and a woodwind specialist.  During my time in Berkley, I have worked closely with parents, students, and administrators to develop a close-knit community based on strong communication.  This collaboration has led to well-managed fundraising and budget direction.  I have also collaboratively planned units on improvisation, the roots of jazz and “West Side Story.”  Finally, as a saxophonist and clarinetist, I am especially skilled in woodwind pedagogy.
Last, I also have great relationships with my kids.  I know each student personally and push them to grow and succeed.  I know how to run a successful instrumental music program from all angles, and I would love to put my knowledge to work in Cedar Springs Public Schools.     

I would sincerely appreciate the opportunity to meet with you personally. Please feel free to contact me via phone (734-355-3844) or via email (rydshaw@gmail.com).  Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

Ryan D. Shaw

